
 

St. Bernard School Board 

Call to order 

A meeting of the St. Bernard School Board was held on Zoom on February 17, 2021. 

Attendees 

Attendees included Beth Yantzer, Traci Shobe, Joe Wiegand, Stephanie Jackson, Erin Brungardt, 

Cathie Bell, Emily Finley (principal), Suzanne Seyler (faculty representative), and Amy Bauman. 

Members not in attendance 

Members not in attendance: Fr. Dan Wittrock and Molly Kelly. 

 

Opening Prayer  

Miss Finley 

Approval of minutes 

Minutes from previous meeting shared and approved. 

Reports 

Principal Emily Finley shared news of a sizable donation to St. Bernard.  Fr. Wittrock requested 

that the School Board generate a list of needs. Among the items discussed were the following: 

new windows, heating and AC upgrades, updated electrical, new security doors with fob and key 

system, additional phone lines within the building for emergency use, fire lane paint and signage 

update, crosswalk paint (luminescent), shatter-proof glass at front entrance, and installation fee 

for new gym AC unit (paid for already by Athletic Committee). 

 

Miss Finley also reported that Home and School is financing and planning special events and gifts 

for the 8th grade class as they graduate. They will work in cooperation with Mrs. Pruitt. 

 

The Pre-K Zoom roundup was a well-attended virtual event. As for retention rates between Pre-

K and kindergarten, Miss Finley stated that the goal is 50 percent. 

 

The current St. Bernard enrollment is 154 students; there has been an increase in sixth-grade 

students due to COVID. 
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St. Bernard won the Superstar Catholic School award from KVSS again this year. This includes 

banners, trophies, and $1000 worth of advertising for St. Bernard School on KVSS radio. 

 

Announcements 

The next meeting will be March 24 at 6:30 p.m. via Zoom. 
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